September 15, 2021

Dear JVE Family Members,

We are reviewing our needs lists and making plans for our annual Fall Festival. It is necessary
for us to continually update the classrooms in order to have state-of-the-art learning
environments for our children. Again this year PTO is raising money to update classroom
technology needs and possibly update our recreational equipment.

However, today's tough economic conditions make it difficult for us fo meet those needs
without the help from our local businesses and organizations. We know many of our JVE
family members are business owners and are involved in great organizations in our
community. We are inviting you to donate an item or gift certificate for our silent auction
portion of the Fall Festival.

Our Fall Festival is the biggest fundraising event at Jonathan Valley Elementary School. It
will take place Tuesday, October 12 at Jonathan Valley Elementary School from 5:30-7:30
PM. To keep our students and families safe we will have all festivities outside.

Contributions are tax deductible and all contributions that are made will positively impact
our school. We will provide our Tax ID number after your donation is made.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of our request. Please return this lefter as soon
as possible to your child’'s teacher. If you are making a donation, please bring it to the front
office at the school by Friday, October 3 or contact me at (828) 734-7996 if you would like
to make arrangements for us to pick it up.

Sincerely,
Melody Sutton
JVE PTO Fall Festival Donations Coordinator

Name:

Business/Organization:

Phone #:

Donation:

$ Value:




